
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve the MOU between the City and the City of Granbury for the Granbury Regional Radio 
Network access.   

DEPARTMENT: Police/Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: James Gresham 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the memorandum of understanding with the City of Granbury. 

 BACKGROUND: 

In December of 2021 council approved a systems purchase agreement for the procurement of the Public Safety 
Radio system.  This system will be part of the Granbury Regional Radio Network. (GRRN)  The City of Granbury will 
build and maintain the radio core and provide us access via the attached MOU.  The cost of the access will vary 
according the number of users, services and types of radios in use.  We estimate this will cost no more than $5,400 
per month.   

This MOU has been reviewed by both our project consultant, Trott Communications, and the City Attorney.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

This is a budgeted expense.  For FY 22/23 the amount was budgeted for 9 months at $5,400 a month.  It is currently 
anticipated that payments will begin in March of 2023. 

ALTERNATIVES 

 Do not approve the agreement 


